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Did you know...........

................ That Erie County AA has an Answering Service?
................ That we want and need new volunteers?

................ That if you meet the requirements, you can be of service to the AA
community? Each Answering Service Volunteer should have one year of continuous
sobriety, be active in the fellowship, and have a sponsor and a reliable phone
number.

.............. That we need volunteers from all over the county for Twelve-Step calls too?

Do you know..........

WHAT AN A.A. ANSWERING SERVICE IS?

An answering service provides an Alcoholics Anonymous listing in the local telephone
directory. As the answering service receives inquiries from those seeking help, they
may refer callers to a nearby A.A. group where sponsorship may be arranged, or
may have a twelfth stepper contact them.

WHO ANSWERS THE PHONES —A.A. MEMBERS OR COMMERCIAL ANSWERING
SERVICE PERSONNEL?

Our answering service relies on Professional Communications to answer the phone
and connects callers to an A.A. contact. No personal information is given out by
Professional Communications, your identity, address and phone number are never
shared with the caller.

Are you Interested?
Call — Craig A. - (814) 572-0059

for more information and to add your name to the list.
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